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Thursday 27 October

Dear Parents,

We have been busy organising a Halloween Fun Day for everyone to take
part in. This will be held on Thursday 27 October. Children are welcome to
come to school dressed up and will take part in a variety of fun activities in
class and around the school. Some of these include dooking for apples,
Halloween art, mask making, Halloween games and even Halloween tattoos.
Children are asked to bring in £2 in order to take part in these and support
us in raising money for the school funds. We will also be organising some
Halloween themed competitions such as guess the number of sweets in the
cauldron and there will be a raffle to win a fabulous Halloween balloon
which will be for an additional cost at 50p each.

We would also like to get as many families involved in our Halloween fun
and have a pumpkin carving competition. If you are carving a pumpkin at
home for Halloween, please send a picture of it to us on Twitter
@GartcoshPS and we will pick a winner on Monday 31¢ of October. The
winning family will receive a family movie night hamper from the school.

We hope that everyone gets involved and has fun.
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